
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/12/24/101             Date: 11.12.2024 

 

NOTICE  

Regular Wearing of ID Card 

 

This is to inform all Students and Employees of the College that Regular 

wearing of College ID Card is a must from 12.12.2024. 

 

Students without wearing ID card will not be allowed to enter the college 

through entry gate and to attend the classes. 

 

This is for maintaining the security and discipline of the college and to restrict any 

outside unauthorized persons inside the college premises which has been observed 

to increase recently.  

 

All are requested to cooperate    

 

       

______________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen        

Principal          
      

  

  

 

 


